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Question G-02:

Geology and Soils

G-2 Please provide the specific timing of planned fault trenching at the three locations
of fault traces (2 Segment 5 and 1 in Segment 6) so the EIR/EIS team geologist
can view the trenches. Also, please provide the report of trenching after it is
completed (estimated at the end of April 2014).

Response to Question G-02:

SCE staff is currently obtaining final approvals from the Morongo to proceed with this work at
one of the three locations, as well as preparing for the tower siting walkdown in the Segment 5
area, which could make a minor difference in the detailed location of two of the three trench
locations. Therefore, SCE has tentatively scheduled this work to commence on or around April
14, 2014. Since the field work is expected to take approximately 6-8 weeks to complete all three
trenches, the report will likely not be ready to provide to CPUC/Aspen until at least the end of
June 2014. SCE will update CPUC/Aspen at the bi-weekly status meetings whenever additional
information is available.



